
July 2015 
  This month’s topic is Summer and the colour we are learning about is Blue. 

During July, the children will be also be given the opportunity to join in and celebrate lots of different 

events. They include:  

W/B 29th June - The children will be making American flags and tasting American food to celebrate American            

Independence Day 4th July. 

W/B 6th July  – The children will be building forts and roads to celebrate Julius Ceaser’s birthday  12th July 100BC. 

W/B 13th July – The children will be making weather diaries this week to celebrate St Swinthuns day  15th July.  

W/B 20th July – The children can bring in holiday photos to show where they have travelled to, whilst we celebrate St 

Christopher’s Day, the patron saint of travel, on 25th July. 

W/B 27th July - The children will be playing football and ball games this week to celebrate World Cup Day 30th July. 

Local events and home activities 

 Make a sun catcher to put in your window to bring 

us some sunshine.  

 Look at photos from past holidays/days out. Show 

your child where you used to go on holiday. 

 Visit Birdoswald Roman Fort between Monday 27th 

July and Monday 31st August 11.00-17.00 to join in 

with the Roman themed craft activities throughout 

the day. 

Staff updates  

This month we    

welcome Eleanor 

McCabe to the 

nursery. Eleanor has 

Early Years        

Professional Status and is joining us 

as a Relief Nursery Assistant. 

 

We also say a sad 

goodbye to our chef 

Suzanne, who is going 

to be an assessor for 

HIT Training . We 

wish her lots of luck in her new job. 

  Tapestry 

We have enjoyed seeing your photos and videos you are posting on to your child’s tapestry. 

If you have not done so yet we would love to see what your child gets up to out of nursery. 

You can download the tapestry app on to your smart phone or I pad.  

Price Increase 

As of September 2015 the nursery fees are 

going up 10p to £4.50 per hour. Your child’s 

fees will be recalculated from 1st            

September. Please amend any vouchers      

accordingly before this date.  


